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Fisher Phillips Denver Open House Celebration

Event

1.30.14


You are cordially invited to an Open House to celebrate the new Fisher Phillips Denver office.





Please join the attorneys and staff of the Fisher Phillips Denver office for hors d'oeuvres and

beverages.

March 7, 2014


5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Fisher Phillips


1801 California Street


Suite 2700 


Denver, CO 80202

Please RSVP to Heather Vignola at (303) 218-3675.

https://www.fisherphillips.com/

